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OPERATION OF THE PUBLIC RELATIONS 
OFFICE 

Meredith jacobs, former chief of the 
college news bureau, has moved to 
California, where her husband has 
takeri a job as features editor of 
The Bakersfield Californian. I am 
taking a leave of absence beginning 
Monday, January 6, to be press 
secretary for Phil Lader, former 
Winthrop College president running 
for governor. 

A search is in progress to fill my 
position. Until a new PR Director 
is hired, please cooperate with the 
Chancellor in handling all media 
relations through the Office of 
College Advancement. Colonel 
Baxley will appoint members of his 
staff to handle various aspects of 
the public relations function. 
Also, only promotional ads placed by 
me before january 6 will run until 
the new PR Director is hired. If 
you have questions about this, 
please call Colonel Baxley. 

Thank you for the many growth 
opportunities you have provided me 
here at Coastal. Best wishes for a 
good spring semester. 

Mary Eaddy 

COASTAL CAROLINA COLLEGE 

PE CENTER NON-CREDIT COURSES 
OFFERED 

The Physical Education Center will 
be offering a series of non-credit 
courses including: Aerobics -
Beginner, Intermediate, and 
Advanced, Water Exercise, Swimming 
Classes, Water Safety Instruction, 
Tennis, Dance, Beauty Pageant 
Preparation, Fitness and Wellness 
Seminar, Karate, and Beginner 
Racquetball. These classes will 
begin the week of January 13. 

For further information please call 
the Physical Education Center. 

SHORT COURSE 

The "Art of Lhc Film", a shorL 
course offered by Continuing 
Education, will begin Thursday 
January 23 and run through February 
27. The instructor will be Dr. Tom 
Jones. Classes are scheduled for 
Thursday evenings from 7:30 p.m. -
9:30 p.m. 

For further information call the 
Office of Continuing Education. 

This IFcek is published by USC-Coastal Carolina College, an equal 
opportunity employer subscribing to all Civ ii Rights legislation. 



FEDERAL INCOME TAX FORMS AVAILABLE 
IN K!MBEL LIBRARY 

Kimbel Library has a variety of 
federal income tax forms available 
for faculty and staff. A number of 
commonly-used forms are available 
for giveaway on a rack near the 
library entrance. A set of 
reproducible tax forms is available 
at the reserve desk along with a 
number of instructional pamphlets 
and guides. 

HOMECOMING IS FEBRUARY 8 

Coastal's Homecoming is scheduled 
for February 8. Alumni are being 
invited back to campus for an all 
class reunion on this day. Events 
for the day include; the men's and 
women's basketball game, the alumni 
basketball game, a bar-b-que lunch 
for all in attendance, and of course 
the alumni evening reception and the 
college homecoming dance. This 
year's reception and dance will be 
held at the Ocean Punes Resort in 
Myrtle Beach at 8:00 p.m •. 

The Chants play Armstrong State at 
5:00 p.m. and the Ladies will play 
Baptist College at 2:30 p.m •. The 
time has not at this date been set 
for the alumni game. 

CAST IS SELECTED FOR NEXT PRODUCTION 
THE FIFTH OF JULY 

Coastal Carolina Theatre recently 
selected its cast for THE FIFTH OF 
JULY by Lanford Wilson, scheduled 
for February 21-23 in Wheelwright 
Performing Arts Center on the 
Coastal Carolina College campus. 

Cast members are Curtis Lambert, 
David Loar, David Russell, Mavis 
Anderson, Melissa Brewer, Rebecca 
Perry, Carolina Trinks and Thomas E. 
Cowart. The director of the 

production is Professor Thomas E. 
Jones of the college's department of 
theatre and speech, and is assisted 
by Tim Harvey and Art Trinks, 
serving as assistant director and 
stage manager respectively. 

THE FIFTH OF JULY is a fascinating 
look at some extraordinary people in 
a small town in the Midwest the day 
after the Bicentennial Fourth. One 
of the characters is this slightly 
dotty Aunt Sally (Caroline Trinks) 
who's carrying her Jewish husband's 
ashes around in a candy box. In the 
play we are dealing with four 
youngish musketeers of the embattled 
Berkely sixties, unfrocked 
revolutionaries uneasily splashing 
about in a 1976 Missouri backwater 
(and with their equally quixotic 
kinfolk or associates) as they 
nerviously try to make peace with 
peace. 

Tickets for the play are $4.00 and 
reservations may be made by calling 
the Wheelwright Performing Arts 
Center box office. (ext.2502) 
Curtain times are 8:00 p.m. Friday 
and Saturday, and 2:30 p.m. on 
Sunday. 

JOHNS. PATTERSON TO PERFORM 
FEBRUARY 1 

Actor , John S. Patterson , will 
preser:t his one-man perfor;nance as 
The Dream Keeper in "The Dream 
Keeper Speaks: The World of Langston 
Hughes" February 1 at Wheelwright 
Auditorium. This one-man 
performance piece is based on 
approximately 80 poems of Langston 
Hughes. "The Dream Keeper Speaks" 
is a dynamic evening of theater 
which presents a wide selection of 
Hughes' work - from the openly 
political poems of the 20s and 30s 
through the character sketches, 
dance and protest poems of the 40s, 
50s and 60s. 



FACULTY/STAFF AND STUDENT NEWS 

THOMAS E. JONES, Assistant Professor 
of Speech-Theatre, has just returned 
from the National Convention of the 
American Association of Teachers of 
Slavic and East European Languages 
that was held in Chicago, December 
27-29 in the Palmer House. 
Professor Jones presented a paper at 
the convention on the Edward Gordon 
Craig Production of HAMLET at the 
Moscow Art Theatre in the Russian 
Theatre Panel. This is the second 
time Professor Jones has been 
invited to present a paper before 
this National Convention. 
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